PATRICK INDUSTRIES, INC.
STATEMENT REGARDING THE USE OF CONFLICT MINERALS

Section 1502 of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act,
passed in July of 2010, requiring publicly-traded corporations to report the use of
“Conflict Minerals” in their products. “Conflict Minerals” refers to specific mineral
ores and their derivatives (gold, tantalum, tin and tungsten) which originate from
the Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC) or adjoining countries.

Patrick Industries is fully supportive of global industry efforts to ensure responsible
manufacturing processes with transparent sourcing in full accordance with the law.

We have completed a survey of our suppliers to ascertain there are no Conflict
Minerals in the materials they supply to us. We have the expectation that all our
suppliers are in compliance with Dodd-Frank regulations.

Currently we can represent that, based on the information available to us, the
products that we manufacture do not contain Conflict Minerals.

This Statement will be regularly reviewed and updated as needed.
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